
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Megan George, Deputy City Manager 

DATE:    April 10, 2023 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Resolution No. 5682-23 Authorizing the City Manager to Sign the 
Intergovernmental Agreement for the Lending of Personnel Within Clackamas County When 
Personnel Are Unable to Get to Their Normal Reporting Location 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends that the Council approve the resolution to allow the City Manager to sign the 
intergovernmental agreement for the lending of personnel within Clackamas County when 
personnel are unable to get to their normal reporting location.  

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Some hazards, when they occur, may cause a loss of power and communications, or significantly 
damage or affect transportation routes. As a result, some employees could be unable to report to 
their normal work locations, but may be able to assist with emergency management activities in 
another agency. This intergovernmental agreement provides a process for public agencies in 
Clackamas County to share employees during an emergency.  

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: 
There are no immediate financial implications.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Resolution 5682-23 Stranded Works Intergovernmental Agreement 
- Exhibit A: Stranded Workers Intergovernmental Agreement 


